
 

March 26, 2025

 
Mrs. Tammy Pearson
Director of Operations
Georgia-Pacific Corrugated LLC
1725 Cooper Creek Rd
Denton, TX 76208

 
Re: Change in Ownership

Customer Number: CN604045864
 
 
Thank you for notifying us of the change in ownership on March 26, 2025. You indicated that Georgia-Pacific
Corrugated LLC is now the Owner Operator of the facility or facilities listed in the Change in Ownership Table
on the following page. Our records have been updated to reflect this change.
 
We understand that there will be no change in the type of pollutants emitted and no increase in the quantity
of emissions. As the new permittee/registrant, you have committed to maintain compliance with all air quality
regulations and applicable rule requirements of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality.
 
Thank you for informing us of this change in ownership. If you have any questions regarding this letter, please
feel free to contact the Air Permits Initial Review Team (APIRT) at (512) 239-1250 .
 

Sincerely,

Nancy Birdsong, Team Leader

Air Permits Initial Review Team

Air Permits Division

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

P.O. Box 13087   *   Austin, Texas 78711-3087   *   512-239-1000   *   tceq.texas.gov

How is our customer service?       tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey

http://www.tceq.texas.gov
http://www.tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey


Change in Ownership Table

Regulated Entity Number Account
Number

Permit/Registration Number Permit/Registration Expiration
Date

Previous Permitee / Registrant TCEQ Region County

RN100761014 DF0302H 24646 NA Georgia-pacific Corporation 4 - Dallas/Fort
Worth

Denton


